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MEDIA RELEASE  

 

**UPDATE** 

Death Investigation 

 

 

For Immediate Release Contact Person 

Date:  5/22/2024                                                                                            Captain Caleb Beutin  

Case:  SO2421131        608-757-7906  

 

Original Release 
 

On May 22nd, 2024, at approximately 7:27 am, Rock County Sheriff’s Office Deputies 
were dispatched to the 9900 block of N. Newville Road for a welfare check. After officers 
arrived on scene the incident was changed to a death investigation that is ongoing at this 
time. Further information will be released when it becomes available.  
 

Updated Release 
 
During the investigation an adult female and an adult male who have a marital relationship 
were found deceased inside the residence.  As of right now, investigation leads us to 
believe there are no suspects, as this appears to be an isolated incident inside the 
residence. There is no threat to the public. The names of the deceased will be released 
by the Medical Examiner’s Office at a later time.  This continues to be an ongoing 
investigation.   
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